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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Darla Sparks [drsparks@cox.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2012 10:14 AM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Cc: Bob Nichols
Subject: On-Site Storage of Waste

Nuclear Regulatory Agency, 
  
Sirs: 
Only fools would agree to this dangerous idea of requiring radioactive waste to be stored on site.  You simply must require 
Hardened On-Site Storage (HOSS)!!!   Nuclear power is insane and the idea of this being the route to go for our energy 
uses must be stopped.  Nuclear power has to be phased out ASAP and top generating waste that we cannot safely store 
ANYWHERE!   It is a bald-faced lie to continue to imply that the waste problem can be solved.  We cannot even solve the 
leakage that is occurring in every Nuclear Plant operating in the entire world.  If we continue down this dangerous path, 
our world will be decimated by man's incompetence and it may be sooner than later.   
  
Darla Reynolds-Sparks 
drsok1937@yahoo.com 
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